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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

After the National Weather Service Skywarn Recognition Day special event that

was held in December, I've had a few DAREN operators ask if I had an up-to-date

DAREN Path Map.  With so many changes that has been happening in the last few

years I haven't kept the map up.  This week I started updating the map and

found there have been several NODE/PBBS stations that have gone off the air in

the last few years.  The map is starting to look vacant.  There has been a few

new DAREN stations that have been placed in operation, but they don't cover all

of the ones that have gone away.  I can remember when there were 34 out of the

55 counties in West Virginia that had a major DAREN NODE/PBBS, and that let us

have almost 100 percent Packet Radio coverage in the state.  Now there's only a

handful of main stations that are in operation.  I have three stations that I

need to work on so they can be put back on the air, I just need to find time to

go to those counties and work on them.  If you're interested, or know someone

who is interested, in installing a DAREN NODE/PBBS in your county or adjacent

county, I would appreciate it.

While the ground has been frozen hard from the low temperatures, we were able

to move a couple trailers to be used for the Winter Field Day event on January

29th and 30th.  The location for Wood County Emergency Communications group

Winter Field Day will be the same location that we use for regular Field Day

held in June.  Although I have operated Amateur Radio in some remote locations

in a tent, in the winter, I've never operated the Winter Field Day event.

There were 31 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net again this week.  Sammy

Mercer, N8SVX, who has been checking into the net since October 14, 1995, has

completed 600 check-ins.  I made a mistake last week when I said that Sammy

needed only  more check-in to make 700.  Mark Sweitzer, KD8MIV, who has been

checking into the net since September 25, 2010, has completed 400 check-ins.

And, Randall McGill, N7WWA, who's been participating in the net since July 22,

2017, has completed 100 check-ins.  All of these operators will be receiving

their certificates.  Now that I have new ink cartridges for my printer I'm

going to start printing certificates that I've fallen behind on.
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